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 Blouberg to take part in 2012 Southern Africa Inter Municipal Games 

Blouberg Municipality will to take part in this year’s Southern Africa inter-municipal games (SAIMG), a sport event bringing 

together municipalities from various countries in the subcontinent from 22–29 September.  

The games are an international event taking place annually in different countries; the purpose is to promote wellness, 

friendship and working relations through sport and culture. 

Last year’s event was hosted in Swaziland. This year it will take place in Gaborone, Botswana and will see more than 50 

municipalities battling it out in 10 different sporting codes. 

Blouberg Municipality is entering for soccer, netball and volleyball events and about 50 municipal employees will take 

part. 

The 2012 SAIMG was officially launched by President Mr Sono by unveiling the logo and the theme of the tournament 

which Blouberg Municipality Sport officials were part. The theme for this year’s SAIMG this year is ‘Coming Home to 

Relieve decade of African Renaissance through Municipal Sport’. SAIMG President emphasized that nothing is exciting 

than nations coming together for one common goal where everyone is united by the love of sport. All preparations have 

been made for  Blouberg  Municipality and officials will l depart  tomorrow for Botswana.  

Municipalities from countries s South Africa, Botswana, Namibia, and Swaziland will take part. Other Sporting code to take 

place will include tennis, fishing, pool and fun run. The games will   be held at the University of Botswana’s Stadium. 

 Blouberg Mayor, His Worship Cllr Serite Sekgoloane will grace the event on Thursday 27 September 2012. 
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